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	Next IEEE Section Meeting

Thursday November 5, 2009

Tour – CITGO Science Observatory
Location:

Texas A&M – Corpus Christi

Science & Technology Bldg, 4th Floor

6300 Ocean Drive

Corpus Christi, Texas

Time:  5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

(Refreshments will be provided)


	FROM THE CHAIRWOMAN— Mehrube Mehrubeoglu (Ruby.Mehrubeoglu@ieee.org)

   ----

After a hyper-active spring and a long summer, IEEE Corpus Christi Section activities resumed with the Board Meeting in September. Please join us for the CITGO Science Observatory tour on Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi Campus on November 5. Our yearly social will take place On December 2, and is a great opportunity for networking.  We are planning on at least one more technical meeting before the end of the year. Please note that these meetings can be at any location within the IEEE Corpus Christi Section, so if you are interested in sponsoring an IEEE meeting, please contact one of the IEEE CC Section Board Members. We will soon be requesting nominations for next year's officer positions, so plan to nominate an IEEE member in your area. In October, IEEE CC Section was one of the sponsors of the Coastal Bend BEST Robotics Competition that took place at Texas A&M University-Kingsville. This competition attracts high school students who work on their robots for about 5 weeks. The winners of this year's competition in the Tournament category were Weslaco HS (1st), Ingleside HS (2nd), and Bruni HS (3rd). In BEST Division the winners were Flour Bluff HS (1st), Weslaco HS (2nd) and Sabas Perez Magnet for Engineering & Technology, Laredo (3rd). IEEE CC Section continues to encourage and support activities that promote engineering and related fields. 


	Future Meetings / Events:  

Winter Social, Wednesday, December 2, 2009, 7:00 pm. Location: Joe Cotton’s, 607 S Highway 77, Robstown

                                        


	If you have any articles or information that you would like printed in the next newsletter please send them to Lifford McLauchlan at  KFLLM00@tamuk.edu  

The Newsletter is also published on our web page: http://www.engineer.tamuk.edu/corpus_ieee


	Current IEEE Corpus Christi Section Officers:

Mehrube Mehrubeoglu – Chair                                               Rafic Bachnak – Director

Manuel Basaldu – Vice Chair                                                 Amit Verma - Director 

Arlise “Butch” Robinson – Treasurer                                        Ed Foelker - Director

Lifford McLauchlan – Secretary
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